

TONAWANDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Tonawanda High School
600 FLETCHER STREET
TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 14150
716-694-7670-Phone 716-743-8839-Fax



CESAR MARCHIOLI
INTERIM HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

LYNDSEY TODARO
HIGH SCHOOL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

October 28, 2022

Dear Tonawanda High School Families:

I would like to introduce myself. My name is Cesar Marchioli and I am honored to be taking over as the Interim Principal at Tonawanda High School beginning November 1, 2022.

I come to you having served as Lancaster High School Principal for 10 years and as a teacher and administrator for over 30. I retired just over a year ago and have been filling in at local school districts, when a need arises, including Lancaster and Kenmore.

Having student taught at Tonawanda High School many years ago, I remember what a wonderful school community you have and I am excited to join it once again. I will work hard to maintain the rich tradition that has been the heart of Tonawanda High School. As Principal, my goals are always to keep the tradition alive while striving to increase the academic success of each and every student. I will do my best to accomplish these goals with the support of the community and the administrative team, faculty and staff.

The high school experience encompasses enjoying the moment while building a base for a successful future. I will continue the work already ingrained to support students to find the proper balance between the two. The goals include preparing students for life after Tonawanda High School, and ultimately, to succeed in the competitive workforce. I'm prepared to join this supportive and caring team of educators that work tirelessly to provide opportunity, innovative educational programs, rich extracurricular programs that include the fine arts, athletics, and encourage community service. We will continue to strive for academic excellence and support each student in making gains in achievement.

High school is a special time in a child's life. It is a time of academic and personal challenge, and a time to make important decisions about the present and future plans. I welcome you to participate in our school community and to enjoy the excitement of learning. I pride myself on being approachable and supportive and invite you to reach out by email at cmarchioli@tonacsd.org or phone at 716-694-7670 if you have questions or concerns.

Once again, I am so excited to start this new challenge and look forward to assisting this school community in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Cesar Marchioli

Interim High School Principal